
Order Form for Memory Book 2024 - 2025 

​
Dear Parents: 

We are in the midst of another wonderful year at Our Lady 
of Mercy. Help your child remember this year’s special 
moments with an Our Lady of Mercy Memory Book. 

We will be selling by pre-order only. Each memory book is 
$20 to purchase. Send in your completed order to your 
child’s classroom teacher with the correct amount of 
money and avoid being disappointed in June. Orders will 
be accepted until Monday February 24, 2025. 

Please fill out the form clearly below with your child’s full 
name and class (ex. Sandra Coy - Grade 1). If you are 
ordering a book for each of your children, please ensure 
that each child sends in a separate form to their classroom 
teacher with the money enclosed to avoid confusion. 

Thank you! 

————————————————————————————— 
 

Name of child: Total 
Quantity: 

Total Amount 
Included: 

 
_________________ 

 
______ 

 
______ 

 


